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Dear [Name of Senator or Representative], 
 
I live in [city] and I am your constituent.  
 
I am writing to you regarding the President’s March 14 Executive Order that seeks to dismantle 
the Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS), the only federal agency that funds library 
services across the country. 
 
Through the Library Services and Technology Act - Grants to States Programs, IMLS provides 
the Hawai’i State Public Library System (HSPLS) with about $1.5MM. This funding is used to 
ensure access to the internet, technology, collections, and digital and physical resources that 
support reading and learning. This includes ebooks, audio books, and databases for research 
and learning.  
 
Our public libraries are important parts of our community. [My “home” library is the Hawaiʻi State 
Library, and I use it to access physical books and ebooks, and I use it to read the New York 
Times for free. These resources enrich my life and help me stay informed on current events.]  
 
I strongly oppose this Executive Order and urge you to support legislation to protect IMLS 
services and funding. Please stand with our nation's libraries and museums by fighting for this 
indispensable institution.  
 
Mahalo, 
[Your Name] 


